
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  060019 Sale Date - 1/11/2006

The unit for Ref. 26, Partial Depth Pavement Repair is listed as SY on the proposal and as CY in the plans (see Sheet 4/64). The 
intent is obviously to bid 75 CY as 75 SY is a very small quantity.

Also, the proposal lists the bid item as 251E01000 which also appears to be incorrect as this item no. bids in SY. The item no. 
for CY is 251E01002.

The correction would need to be made in the General Summary as well.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Curt Walker  

Question Submitted: 1/4/2006 1Question Number:

On plan sheet 17 it has the pav't marking summary.   It shows the Edge line total to be 32.41 miles, but the bid quantity for bid 
item 56 Edge line is 22.41 miles.   also, the transverse line numbers do not add up to the 563 ft given in bid item 60 Transverse 
line.

Question Submitted: 12/20/2005 2Question Number:

The general notes on plan sheet 6, call for 20 anchor assemblies to be removed under Ref No. 4.  Cost per lin. ft. for removal of 
a Type A Anchor Assembly are significantly higher than for guardrail removal.

The typical range of costs for removal of an anchor assembly equate to about $5 to $8 per lin. ft., while guardrail removal cost is 
about $1 to $2 per lin. ft.  The project has about 500 lin. ft. of the $6.50 per lin ft ($3250), and presumably 1500 lin. ft of the $1.50 
per lin. ft. variety ($2250).  This example would yield a $2.75 cost for the item, however if only 500 lin ft of the $1.50 type gets 
performed, the contractor cost would be $4 per lin. ft., however reimbusement is at the $2.75 bid unit.  (This example uses state 
averages only and is not necessarily representative of the actual cost on this project.)  

This problem is resolved by adding a bid item for Anchor Assembly Type A removed.

Question Submitted: 12/31/2005

The guardrail removal item on this project shall also include the removal of the Type A Anchor Assemblies, bid the 

plan as shown.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


